
Dane County Drainage District Meeting 
Jul 10, 2013 
 

 

DANE COUNTY DRAINAGE BOARD 

  

PUBLIC NOTICE OF POTENTIAL QUORUM 

PURSUANT TO SEC. 19.84, WIS. STATS. 

July 17, 2013 

  

Members of the Dane County Drainage District Board are scheduled to meet to bring new board member Paul 
Maly up to date and to review new drainage matters in all districts, including, but not limited to: 

  

1.         Review of existing assessments and the need for future assessments. 

  

2.         Review the repair and maintenance status of all districts. 

  

3.         Report on “Benefits and Assessment” workshop by Leonard Massie. 

  

4.         Petition from Village of DeForest to remove lands from District 22. 

  

5.         Report on current events relating to DiMaggio property in the Badfish Creek district. 

  

6.         Review options for Nine Springs Drainage District. 

  

7.         Discuss dissolution of dormant districts. 

  

8.         Inspections for annual reports due August 31, 2013. 

  

A quorum of members of the board may be present. 

  



The date, time, and location of the meeting are: 

  

                        Date:               July 17, 2013 

                        Time:               5:00 p.m. 

                        Location:         Bristol Town Hall 

7747 Hwy N 

Sun Prairie, WI 53590 

  

Those with questions prior to the meeting should contact Scott Ringelstetter, Chairman, 2341 County Road V, 
Sun Prairie, WI  53590, (608) 347-4159. 

  

                                                                        DANE COUNTY DRAINAGE BOARD 

                                                                        Scott Ringelstetter, Chair 

                                                                        Leonard Massie, Secretary 

                                                                        Paul Maly, Board Member 

 


